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Science Centre VIZIUM Invites You to

Spend a Ghostly Afternoon at the Event
“HaloVIZIUM”

With autumn comes the eve of All Saints’ Day or Halloween, so the witches of the Ventspils Science Centre VIZIUM invite all little and big ghouls to spend Halloween afternoon in a spooky and
creative mood by attending the themed event “HaloVIZIUM”.

The themed event for students and families “HaloVIZIUM” will take place on 31 October from 14.00 to 16.00 on the 2nd floor of the Science Centre, Beta Hall. Participation is free!
“HaloVIZIUM” visitors will have the opportunity to let their imagination and fantasy run wild by creating mystical creatures in creative workshops, balloon ghosts, 3D skeletons and other
themed activities. Everyone will also be invited to enjoy sweets from the VIZIUM witches’ cauldron of bubbling magic potion.

The witches of the Science Centre will be delighted if everyone will let their imagination run wild and come to the event as a wizard, ghost, witch or other mystical character, together creating
a really monstrous atmosphere!

More information about VIZIUM events by tel.: 66776633, by e-mail: info@vizium.lv, on VIZIUM social networks (@viziumventspils), as well as on the website www.vizium.lv.

Please note that during events and trainings organised by the Ventspils Digital Centre and Science Centre VIZIUM, photography, video or audio-visual recording may be carried out to ensure
transparency of information and for illustrative artistic purposes, publicity, marketing and interviews. Photographs and videos may be posted on the website of the Ventspils Digital Centre

www.digitalaiscentrs.lv, on the website of the Science Centre VIZIUM www.vizium.lv, as well as on the social networks Facebook, Instagram and TikTok.
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